
 
 
 
 
 
 
10.7.20 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
What a busy week it has been again – these Friday’s seem to roll around so quickly! As promised this letter 
is being accompanied by the feedback from the online learning survey that I sent out a couple of weeks 
ago. Thank you to all of you who took the time to complete it. The number of positive responses and 
messages of thanks was overwhelming and I have passed all of those onto the rest of the staff body.  
 
It was also very useful to receive your constructive comments about how we could have improved our 
offer and I hope that you can see that we have listened and adapted in light of your responses.   
 
You will be hearing from me at least twice next week as I need to give you more detail about what 
September will look like. In the meantime have a great weekend. 
 
 
Yours,  

Tina Clarke 
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